
We are back in the office and  looking forward to a 
busy year. Please find another £25 voucher that can 
be spent in either the Hillswick or Ollaberry Shops by 
the 31st of January. We have a monthly newsletter 
that goes out to all members by email with news from 
around the parish. We also do a what’s on round up 
every week on our Facebook and Instagram pages. 
If you would prefer to receive it in the post, please 
get in touch and we can arrange that for you. Email:  
ncdcoffice@northmavine.com Phone: 01806 544 
222 or just nip into the office if you are passing by.

The NCDC Board are looking for anyone interested in 
joining. We have a number of exciting projects in the  
pipeline. Our next meeting is 18th January at 7.30pm 
in the Ollaberry Hall clubroom. Please get in touch if 
you are interested in coming along.

Happy New Year!

What’s on
Makk n Yakk
Sullom & Gunnister Hall 7pm
Every Thursday

The “Living Well” Hub
Brae Youth Centre
Monday’s 10am-2pm & Friday’s 10am-4pm

500
Hillswick Hall 7.30pm start
Wednesday 18th Jan, 15th Mar, 19th Apr

Maakin & Yarnin Night
North Roe Methodist Kirk 7.30-9.30pm
Tuesday 10th January - every second Tuesday

500
Ollaberry Hall 7.30pm start
Wednesday 1st Feb, 1st March, 5th Apr

Oot o Tune
Hillswick Public Hall
Saturday 6th January

“Sandison’s Spaegie Tonic World Invitation Darts 
Tournament”
Hillswick Public Hall 7pm warm up 8pm start
Saturday 14th January

Northmavine Up Helly Aa
17th February 2023
Halls open - North Roe, Hillswick and Sullom

Hall Anniversary Dance
North Roe & Lochend Hall
Saturday 11th March 2023

Housing Request
NCDC have been contacted by a couple looking to 
rent in Northmavine. They are looking for a property 
which is dog friendly, and ideally has a workshop/
shed/ outside space, however this is not essential. 
They also require wifi & phone signal for working 
from home. If you think you can help please get in 
touch with us.

Living “Well” Hub - Brae
The Brae Hub will now have a satellite branch of the 
St Ringan’s Hub for the North Mainland. Clothing, 
blankets, hot water bottles, duvets etc. will be 
available to those who need it. Just come a long and 
take what you need while the Hub is open. The St 
Ringans Hub is based in Lerwick, pop along them on 
Mondays and Thursdays 1pm – 5.30pm or give them 
a call 0800 0308 780. 

Volunteering Opportunities
Bruckland is looking for volunteers to help out 
especially with the Sunday opening. We are offering 
a discounted membership for volunteers.

The Hillswick Shop Board need members of the 
community to join. The next meeting is 12th January 
8pm in the Hillswick Public Hall clubroom.  If 
interested please get in touch.
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